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The fuel issue that has been affecting flights out of Auckland has been rectified and it’s back to business as
usual.

NCRG/Rarotonga and NFFN/Fiji, which had also been rationing fuel have also resumed normal ops.

Hopefully that is the last that we will hear on fuel issues out of Auckland.

https://ops.group/blog/no-fuel-at-nzaaauckland/

